
EXCELLENCE IN THE  HEART OF THE COMMUNITY 

admin@hillsidehigh.co.uk 0151 525 2630 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
This week’s ‘Thought for the Week’ is so appropriate for the 
week we have had in school.  Our pupils supported by their 
families have demonstrated so much kindness to a range of 
good causes, Christmas Jumper Day last Friday saw them donate 
to the Ava White Foundation a cause close to our hearts and 
food for the hampers has been arriving daily.  We really do 
appreciate how challenging this time of year is for some families, 
through no fault of their own, so please don’t hesitate to look at 
the Cost of Living Support information on our website.  
 
We are looking forward to next week, where will continue our 
learning in lessons combined with some lovely end of term 
events, including Mrs Ryan’s Attendance Extravagance on 
Monday for all pupils who have been in school every day this 
week.  
 
On Wednesday all staff and pupils are invited to wear their own 
clothes for a small donation to our family fund and don’t forget 
to check the finish times for Wednesday, included in this 
newsletter  

 
Amanda Ryan,  Principal 
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Reminder—Finishing times  
Wednesday 21st December 

Year 11—11:40am 
Year 10—11:55am 
Year 9—11:45am 
Year 8—11:50am 

Year 7—12:00 noon 
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Weekly praise for our top  

Bedrockers! 

Top for weekly points earned 

HaiYing Xue   8SW 229 points 

Kane Durkin    8LW 122 points 

Hunnie Long   8NK 122 points 

Top for weekly time spent on Bedrock 

Tyler Cook   8NK 2h, 26m 

Joel Corson   8NK 2h, 13m 

Jonnie Rubio   9GW 1h, 40m 

 

 
Mr Gibaud 

 World Cup—Lionesses 
On Thursday 1st December, LCFA hosted the Sefton School girls World Cup Tournament for Year 7 and 
8.  All 16 schools across Sefton took part with the Year 7’s playing 5-a-side and the Year 8s playing 7-a-
side.  Each school was given a nation to represent and Hillside were playing for Portugal. 

Carrying on our strong start to the year, we are delighted to confirm that the Year 8s finished third 
overall, not losing a game.  They beat Holy Family, St. Michael’s and drew against eventual winners 
Chesterfield. Jasmin Isibor finishing our top goal scorer.  We are very proud of their performance and 
are certain they will at least get to the final in the next competition.  We are also extremely proud to 
inform you that our Year 7’s won their overall competition defeating Range High, Maricourt, Maghull 
High and eventually beating Greenbank in the final!  

We are so proud of the girls and their commitment to the sport this year.  The weekly training at 
Activity For All, two-weekly fixtures and tournaments have all paid off for them and we cannot wait to 
see how they get on in the second half of the year!        
              
            Mr Ward 



Year 11 Prom 
I am delighted to inform you that our Year 11 Prom will take place at the Isla Gladstone Conservatory in 
Stanley Park between 7pm-11pm on Thursday 29th June 2023.  This event is a celebration of five very 
happy years together at school and will provide a spectacular setting to say our farewells and wish our pupils 
all the very best as they embark on the next exciting phase of their lives.  Events organised for this year 
group have always been well attended and I am sure that this will be no exception.   
 

However, I must inform you at this early stage that attendance at the prom will be dependent on: 
 

• Good attendance, which is above 95% in the remaining two school terms (January to June, you last 
examination). 

• Good behaviour in school. 
• Good Attitude to learning (AtL) 
• 100% attendance to all exams entered for.  

 
We will take into account any medical illness and medical appointments.   
However, we will require medical evidence regarding these appointments during this period. 
This will be up to the date that the prom takes place.  
 

As with any event organised at school, every effort will be made to ensure that this night will be one to 
remember.  Whilst I do not wish to give too much away, I can assure you that the planning is already well 
under way. 
             Mrs Symes  
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Hillside Christmas Market  

Christmas Jumper Day 
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On Thursday 1st December, Hillside held its annual Christmas market! We wanted to do something 
festive that the whole school and local community could enjoy to kickstart the festive season. We 
supported local businesses by inviting them to come and sell their Christmas goodies at our school.  
There was carol singing, mince pies, Santa’s grotto and a whole lot of festive fun!  The evening was 
a huge success and we wanted to thank everyone who came and supported us!  And best of all we 
managed to raise over £1400 towards our Christmas Hamper Appeal! 
                         Miss Collins  

On Friday 9th December Hillside staff and pupils were invited to wear their finest Christmas jumpers to 
raise money for the Ava White Foundation, a charity very close to our hearts.  Progress leaders and Mrs 
Ryan were on hand with the small change donations box and Mr Smith was selling wristbands.  As always 
we were bowled over by our pupils’ generosity!  There were some fantastic examples of brightly coloured 
festive jumpers! Take a look at the pictures!  
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Safeguarding, Emotional Wellbeing and Mental Health  
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